COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

10th Jwuly 1923.

Dear Birs,

I am in receipt of your letter of the 9th instant
respecting the 8.8."VALEMORE® and in view of your remarks in
regard to the Shelter deck and tonnage opening I am sommunicating
with the Scciety's Surveyor at Queenstown td give the case the
necessary attention se that amended freeboards may be assigned.

I may point out, however, that application should be
| made by you to the Board of Trade direct for revision of tonnage

measurament of the vessel.
I am, Dear Birs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

Mepsrs.Purness, Withy & Ceo.ld.,
‘ ( Superintendent *s Department ),
Royal Liver Building,
LIVERPCOL.

'Oyd’é Register
JeriEgyion




